
BLUEGRASS DIVE CLUB  
Tuesday, January 8, 2019 

Board Meeting 
January 8, 2019 
 

Bronte’s Bistro 

Attendance: Mark Kidd, Chris Harn, John Geddes, Dan Miller, Rick Stephan, Alex 
Fassas, Kathryn Bowers 

  
Old Business: Treasurers Report was read by Dan Miller, The club has $7,024. On 

deposit for the PNG trip. 

Trips: The Little Cayman Trip, May 2019, currently has 8 people signed up 
with deposits paid.  We will release extra rooms by February 18 as 
that is the last day to do so without penalty. 

 Dan will show a 15 minute Little Cayman video at the 22 January 
meeting. 

 January Is Dues Month. 

 Going Forward the Board meetings and general club meetings will 
swap.  Board meeting will be the 2nd Tuesday of the month and 
General Meeting on the 4th Tuesday of the month.  Both meetings 
will be at Bronte’s Bistro. 
Board will meet at 7:00, Meetings will be at 7:30 

New Business: Are there any changes anyone would like to see? 

 Alex – Get the new website updated and photos (quick loading) and 
tie into the Facebook page.  Make Trips “POP” on the website. 

 What things can we do to become a more energetic group and draw 
new members? 

 John – Changing the meeting night and location could be helpful, we 
are no longer on the same night as New Horizons. 

 Rick – How can we make trips that may be more accessible (less 
expensive; we could drive) Possibilities? 

Atlanta Aquarium 

Blue Grotto 

Ginnie Springs 

Meeting Closed  

 

 



BLUEGRASS DIVE CLUB 
Tuesday, January 22, 2019 

General Meeting 
 

January 22, 2019 
 

Bronte’s Bistro 

Attendance: Chris Harn, John Geddes, Dan Miller, Anna Miller, Rick Stephan, Lynn 
Stephan, Alex Fassas, Kathryn Bowers Ralph Covington, Michael 
Cobb 

 Meeting called to order by Chris Harn at 7:43pm 
 January Is Dues Month. 

Old Business: Treasurers Report was read by Dan Miller,  

Trips: The Little Cayman Trip 

May 2019, currently has 8 people signed up with deposits paid. 
We need 10 total to receive any rebates (or any even number above 
that)  
Trip will close 14 Feb so we can release extra rooms by without 
penalty. 

Final Payment due February 1st 

 Papua New Guinea  

The club has 4 people signed up with deposits paid. 
We need 10 total to receive any rebates (or any even number above 
that) 
Payments due 1 February, 1 April, and 15 May 

New Business:  

News Letter:  

Safety: The safety article is in the News Letter. 
Check your regulator hoses and Fittings. 
Remember, your 2nd stage can dump a full tank in 80 seconds. 

 Bobby Crovo – Alex will contact to inquire about setting up a NITROX 
Class 

Video: The video player requires a laptop to play, Chris will bring one next 
week. 

Meeting Closed  
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